Dear Goldfishl871,

March 5, 2013

I just received your response to my article about "Difficulties with Rehabilitation," and I wanted to say thank you, not just for taking the time to provide the transcription work, but also for your warm and welcoming words of encouragement. Trust me when I tell you that, in an environment such as this, that's a commodity more valuable then gold.

I look forward to continuing to share my thoughts and feelings on this site, and just as importantly, continuing to receive responses from you and others who read my posts.

Thank you again.

Shawn L. Perrot CDCR# V-42461 CMC-East Cell# 6326 P.O. Box 8101 San Luis Obispo, CA 93409-8101